
 

 

 

English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) 

 

Date: September 20, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

 Hirsch Elementary School is beginning the process of nominating and electing members for ELAC.  

Members of the ELAC committee must be parents/guardians of students who are English learners. 

 

• The ELAC is a meeting where parents/guardians of English learners meet to advise the 

principal and school staff on programs and services for English learners. 

 

The process:  

− ELAC Members are nominated by parents at Hirsch. Nominees must be parents/guardians of 

students who are English learners. 

− ELAC members are elected by parents/guardians of English Learners 

− A parent of an English Learner may self-nominate  

 

If you would like to nominate yourself or another parent, please click on the Link below and fill in your 

choices on the Microsoft Form by Friday, September 24 at 3:00 p.m. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/9ziHa8wriR 

 

ELAC Nomination/ Election Timeline:  

September 24, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. - Nominations due to school site 

September 27, 2021- ELAC nominees notified 

September 29, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. - English Learner Advisory Committee (ELAC) Ballots Due 

Wednesday, October 6th, 2020 at 3:00 p.m. - ELAC Meeting – Hirsch Elementary School library 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/9ziHa8wriR

